
Dear Families, 

 We would like to welcome your child to second grade.  We 

look forward to meeting you all in September at Open House.  

There is so much to look forward to! 

 Please see the attached supply list to have your child 

prepared and organized for second grade.  This information will 

also be posted on our website.  Have a wonderful and safe 

summer!  We will see you in September. 

 

Thank you! 

The Second Grade Team 

 

                  

                                                          

 


